
September 11, 2018 

You’re Invited! Register for AMO’s "Indigenous People in 
Ontario" 101 Webinar Today 

AMO, in partnership with AMCTO, will be hosting a free webinar for municipal 
officials and staff only on "Indigenous People in Ontario" to advance Indigenous-
municipal relations in communities of all shapes and sizes across the province. This 
free webinar will be on Thursday, September 20th from 2:30- 4 pm. The webinar 
intends to provide municipal officials and staff with an introductory overview of 
issues affecting Indigenous-municipal relationship building on the ground.  

The free webinar will provide participants with information on: 

• Indigenous People in Ontario  
• Traditional and Treaty Territories  
• Land Claims  
• Key Indigenous Organizations  
• Provincial/Federal/Other Resources  
• Tips for Advancing Municipal-Indigenous Relations  

Click here to Register today!  
 

DISCLAIMER:   Any documents attached are final versions.  AMO assumes no responsibility 
for any discrepancies that may have been transmitted with this electronic version.   The printed 
versions of the documents stand as the official record. 

OPT-OUT: If you wish to opt-out of email communications from AMO, please click here.  
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